Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
The Board of Cosmetology hereby gives notice that it has received a petition filed on June 21, 2006, by Theresa L. Licciardi, seeking a variance/waiver from Rule 61G5-18.007, F.A.C., regarding procedures for licence’s by endorsement of practitioners.
Comments on this petition should be filed with: Board of Cosmetology, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0750, within 14 days of publication of this notice.
For a copy of the petition, contact: Robyn Barineau, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, at the above address.
